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Mikerevic and the Swiss Ambassador  
  

The Swiss Will Finance Agricultural 
Production  

 
 
The RS Prime Minister, Dragan 
Mikerevic talked to the Swiss 
Ambassador in BiH, Urs Breiter 
about implementation of the 
Bulldozer project, which is partly 
funded by the Swiss Government, 
the RS Public Relations Office 
announced.  
Prime Minister Mikerevic pointed 
out positive standpoint of the RS 
government towards Bulldozer 
recommendations, adding that there 
are two issues remaining, for which 
they are trying to find solutions 
through harmonization with FBiH 
government.  
He also emphasized their 
commitment towards creation of a 
single economic space in BiH, 
especially in oil industry. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RS Prime Minister emphasized in 
this respect that there was “a very 
good cooperation with FBiH Prime 
Minister, which will enable quicker 
and more efficient establishment of a 
single economic space.” 
The Swiss Ambassador, Urs Breiter 
emphasized that his country was 
interested in preserving peace and 
stability in the region of South-East 
Europe, and pointed out possibility 
to finance projects of small and 
medium enterprises in agricultural 
production in the RS. 




